
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  May 7, 2021 

 

TO:  Stephanie Wright, Chair of the Snohomish County Council 

 

FROM:  Dave Somers, Snohomish County Executive 

 

RE:  Appointment to the Snohomish County Human Rights Commission 

 

I am pleased to recommend the appointment of Demi Chatters to the Snohomish County Human 

Rights Commission (SCHRC). 

 

The Snohomish County Human Rights Commission serves as an advisory body to the County 

Executive, County Council, Office of Human Rights and other county officers and agencies in matters 

concerning Human Rights.  The commission consists of nine members appointed by the County 

Executive and confirmed by the County Council.  Members of the commission shall serve without 

compensation. 

 

Demi Chatters resides in Snohomish County.  Demi has served as a Seattle Suns Board Member and 

Community Outreach Volunteer (non-profit, youth sports organization), Students of Color Career 

Conference Volunteer (EVCC Event), and is an ongoing advocate for policies and practices which 

uphold students' human rights and foster a positive educational environment within her 

community public schools. Demi has held many volunteer roles in public schools including: Room 

Parent; Art Docent; Celebration/Festival volunteer; Field Trip Chaperone, Elementary school math 

helper, Senior Project Interview Prep volunteer; provider of team snacks for sports events.  

 

This nomination has been discussed with Snohomish County Council Representative of District 2, 

Megan Dunn. 

  

Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I hereby urge the Council’s confirmation of Demi Chatters to be 

appointed to the Snohomish County Human Rights Commission to a vacated term ending on June 

30, 2022. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 


